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Where only our best is enough 

 

 

 
 Achievement, individuality and respect through working together 

1st April, 2025 
 

School Meal Increase in Price 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
From 22nd April, 2025, there will be an increase in the cost of a school meal.  The meals will increase to 
£2.90 per meal. 
 
Although the prices have been kept as low as possible, and have been subsidised by school, due to the 
rising costs to Lancashire County Council Catering Service for the food and delivery costs, we must 
increase the meals to reflect their cost to schools of £2.90 per meal.  
 
Pupils receiving a free school meal or universal free school meal will continue to do so, but you must book 
the meals on School Spider in the normal way. 
 
Parents who pay for school meals should continue to book and pay on School Spider in the normal way. 
 
If you feel you may be entitled to free school meals, even if you currently receive universal free school 
meals which only apply in Reception and Key Stage 1, please apply via the Lancashire County Council 
website. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
D. Wroe 

 
Debbie Wroe 
School Business Manager 
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